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I, as a tobacco user with children who does not feel that banning flavored tobacco will 

in anyway help prevent underage tobacco use. What the banning would do is take 

the choices away from adults and hurt retailers. We like our choices, whether it is 

flavored tobacco or flavored alcohol. If you really think that this will prevent kids from 

using tobacco, your wrong. If they want tobacco, they will find a way to get it and will 

use whatever tobacco they can find flavored or not. The banning will also put a 

financial damper on retail stores and the whole state as far as the tax money that 

helps fund schools and etc.  I don't feel that taking away our adult choices on tobacco 

will have any good outcome.  


